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To: Maxim Polyakov <Maxim.Polyakov@tp2.ruhr-uni-bochum.de>
Subject: Fwd: Klaus

Dear Klaus,

I send you my warmest congratulations and Good Luck to you
and your family on the occasion of your retirement, my best
wishes to you for a recovery from your recent surgery, and
wishing you also an enjoyable and fruitful 16 March physics
hadron physics lecture session.  Unfortunately, I am not able to
be with you for this session due to  the short notice.
But I join you and your family and friends in spirit. It has been a
pleasure for me in the
past to successfully collaborate with you on many different physics projects
espicially on defending \theta priorities.
As I approach now my own retirement, I look forward to continuing such
collaborations with
you during my planned future visits to Bochum, especially considering
that I feel so much at home there.
So I hope you will be able to make time for me, even if you plan to
focus more in the future with family and other
interests. As a retiree, you can also try to get new physics ideas
while hiking outdoors, or at a concert.

With warm regards, Leonya


